

Regis Road, Wolverhampton WV6 8XF
Telephone 01902 556519 Fax 01902 556520
Email enquiries@tettenhallwoodschool.org.uk Website: www.tettenhallwoodschool.org.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Whittington

Tuesday 27th March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Walk up The Wrekin: Autism Awareness

Due to information received about the conditions at the top of The Wrekin, and the weather forecast for tomorrow, we have made a decision to postpone the walk in the best interest of everyone.

We are really very sorry for the short notice, but we would prefer to rearrange to ensure a pleasant and safe experience for everyone.

The 'Walk Up The Wrekin' will now take place on Thursday 14th June 2018, 7pm

Please join us on this new date to come together and raise awareness of autism. Bring your families and your dogs for an enjoyable experience.

Please also bring any snacks and refreshments you would like.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Whittington Headteacher

theley Mastes





